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PICNIC '91
Audrey "Kleino” DeFauw

A beautiful, sunshiny day! The temperature under the tents
was a bit warm for September 8th (although we were not
complaining). Attendance was over the 425 mark as alumni and
friends, with many new faces, were in the crowd. Former students
who did not graduate from FHS attended the picnic & shared past
memories. It was just like the good o0ld city homecoming of days
gone by.

The food, served by Ed and his crew of Winter's Sausage, was
delicious as usual. He couldn't keep up with the demands of cold
pop to beat the heat.

Many prizes were awarded to alumni and friends. Our 50/50
drawing was won by Carolyn "Calies" Froesch, Class of 1963.
The day was far too short to greet everyone. It was a

pleasure to see Mr. Tom Lusk, Mr. Jim Miller, Mr. Ralph Ellison,
Mr. & Mrs. Darryl Hilton, Dr. & Mrs. Otis McKinley.

Our special thanks to the City of Fraser and Dave Patterson
for his help and expertise.

Thanks, also, to the following: City of Fraser Dept.. of
Parks and Recreation, DPW Dept.; VFW Post 6691 for allowing us to
use their parking and indoor facilities in the event of rain;
Diane Lange, Fraser Historical Commission for her attenance at
the picnic and assistance with memorabilia; Larry Grensicki of
LBG Enterprises, Inc. who donated all the sound equipment; an
last but not least a special thanks to all of the hard-working
committee members.

A very special thanks to those who sat at the registration
desk overy hour to greet the guests. The many volunteers allowed
all to enjoy the picnic.

Your committee sincerely hopes that everyone enjoyed this
reunion day.....Hope to see you September 13, 1992.

PLANS IN PROGRESS. ...
Audrey "Kleino” DeFauw

Mark your calendar for September 13, 1992...... Yes, that is
the date for the next reunion of Classes 1930-1967.

Winter's Sausage Cp. will again be back with us to take care
of our tastebuds. We are also arranging to have coffee and ice
cream available. You may bring your own eats if you prefer, but
Winter's has a delicious meal for those of us who do not wish to
"bag it".

A lot of sunshine will be ordered for the day starting at
11:00 AM and winding up at 8:00 PM. The VFW Hall will again be
used in case of ‘inclement weather.

Drop your classmates a note and get a group together to
attend. Addresses can be obtained by calling your class
representative or the Alumni Office. We aim to pass the 500 mark
in attendance at this year's picnic. With a little planning and
help from everyone we can reach this goal.

If your class is celebrating a special 25, 30, 40, or 50
year reunion, let us know so that we can recognize you at the
picnic.

Suggestions to make the picnic better are always welcome.
Call the office at 293-2160 or drop us a note.
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SUGGESTIONS PLEASE

We are always looking for new
ideas and directions for our Alumni
Club. Please take a few minutes and
jot down your suggestions on the
Registration Form. Your committee
meets the 3rd Wednesday of each
month at the Fraser Board of
Education Office located on
Garfield Road. We have an open
forum and everyone is invited. The
meetings begin at 7:30 PM.

WANTED
Helen " Ayers” Stovel

Alumni - Dig out your pictures

for the FHS Alumni Album. We would
especially like pictures of
teachers from 1930 on. Also, send

us pictures from reunions, parties,
etc. If you have any photos that
you would like to donate, send them
to: FHS 25+ Alumni Club, 16740 14
Mile Road, Fraser, MI 48026.
Please put names and grads year on
the back of the pictures. Thanks
to all who have already contributed
to the album. Everyone is enjoying
them.
SPECIAL
"Longnhecker"
"Longnecker"
a scrapbook

THANKS to Fern

Berry and Rena
Robertson who donated
of their 1931 class
activities. This is a beautiful
book of pictures, hand written
class history, news articles of
class activities and personal
photos of classmates. Be sure and
take a 1look at the next reunion
picnic.

CONSTITUTION ADOPTED

The Constitution and Bylaws
for the FHS 25+ Alumni Club are
available. Copies may be obtained
from the alumni office or at the
September picnic.

_

FROM YOUR EDITOR

A special thanks goes to Chris "Pastalewicz” Stevens who has volunteered to assist me with this newsletter. With her assistance, | am
pleased to be able to stay on as your Editor. Chris will be a welcome edition and you can expect new and exciting things to appear in

your newsletter.

THANKS CHRIS!H!



If you would like to place a happy ad

in this section, include your ad at

the bottom of the Registration Form.
What a great way to communicate with
classmates and friends.

HAPPY ADS

It would be really great if
everyone who hasn’t been to any of

- Reunion! How about it gang ~ time

- is running out!
Cap Steyer '48

Marion Minda *39

- Class of '64 — Where were you at

Chris “Pastalewicz” Stcvens *64

» :Just returned to my home base
 after 9 months in Saudi Arabia.
o © All who supported our military —
~THANKS!!!
John Neel "64

. Greetings from Phoenix Hill
"House in the hills of Kentucky.
.~ Hope to make it for the 50 year
reunion.
Bessie “Layman” Hamilton '42

* Class of '58 - let’s hear from you!
Jerry Koelzer '58

The class reunion was great
- good secing you all.
Buck Steffens

Remcember me and my saxaphone
. at the Fraser Park while I was
.:;*visiting Fraser after WW II?
" Another memory.
: Cass Shaft

Hey! Joan Davies and Maxine

Sheridan - WHERE ARE YOU?

Would love to see you again.

All the class of 57, how

about having a 35th before the

picnic. Contact me (313) 852-1727.
Alexandra "Kekovich” Troska *57

Glad to see so many new faces at
the picnic.
Audrey “Kleino” DeFauw '54

Where the 7@#%&* is Bill Przybylski?
Bob Tarkowski *54

Come On! Class of '60 — Where
Are You?
Nancy Schinning ’60

Though we were not Fraser
Grads, the years lived in
Fraser were memorable ones.
Thanks to the committee for
all their work in making
these reunions a great success.
Helen “Metz* Moore 47

Class of '46, Where arc U!
Please try for reunion of *92.
“Steff™

Class of *45 - The 1991

reunion has an cxcellent video
tape of our class. See what we
jook like now and join us next

year,

Meryl “Brimmer” Holt ~ would love to
hear from you! Hope Elvira, Maxine,
Dick, Lois and Josephine make next
year’s reunion.

Evelyn “Eberlein” Imhoff *43

You will be happy if you attend the
1992 reunion.
Ralph Biclawski '49

Sorry to miss all of 1944 classmates
this year, but Alaska was wonderful,
too! See you in 1992.
Jenny “Thilk" Heiman '44

Get With It! Class of 58!
Sandy "House" Spearman ’58

God Bless all of my fellow
classmates of 1948. C-U at
the Rose Marie "Webb" Robinson '48

Best Wishes to all my old
fricnds from Tom & Evon Adams.

Friends of Jesus

Marion — how was Egypt? Make
it to reunion next year.
Freddie Z.

Class of '55 ~ HI! Back from
Germany and living in Fraser
again.
Betty Giessler '55

Hi Karen! Hi Pat! Hi Lou!
Miss you. Let’s do lunch.
Sandy '60




The FHS graduating class
of 1961 packed in a full
weekend of fun recently,
celebrating their 3C year
class reunion. The
weekend began on Friday,
September 6, 1991, with
the class reunion being
held at the Fraser Lions

Hall. The party
continued on Saturday
evening with everyone
meeting at Frank's Place
in Fraser and later
moving to Foster's
Saloon. The weekend
concluded with the 25+
Alumni picnic held at

CLASS OF 1961
MARKS 30 YEAR REUNION
Joyce "Soltman” Gozdor

Steffens Park with all in
attendance having a
marvelous time.

The class reunion
committee members were
Buck Steffens, Joyce

"Soltman" Gozdor, Wayne &
Doreen Fillmore and Paul
LaCrosse. A special
thanks goes out to Linda
and Tom DeVoogd and Rich
Riggen for assisting the
committee with set-up and
decorations. Rich was
also responsible for the
memorabilia board.

A video, capturing
some grade school and our

four years of high school
together, was put
together by Joyce Gozdor

and 1is available for
purchase at a cost of
$15. For those
interested, make your

check payable to Joyce

and mail to: Joyce
Gozdor, 38326 Shana Dr.,
Mt. Clemens, MI 48043.
Please allow

approximately four weeks
for delivery.

Let's all plan on
attending the 25+
Alumni Picnic on
September 13, 1992.

CLASS OF 1967
Lisa "May” Sposato

Preparations are now under way for the silver reunion of the

Class of 1967.
for the August 7,

1992 reunion.

Fairfield's in the Sterling Inn is the location
Ticket Price is $25 per person.

For more information or to order tickets, please call Linda
"Sheppard" Brasure on 773-9391 or Lisa "May" Sposato on 726-1979.

Please check the "missing" list in this newsletter.

If you

have the address of any of these people or know who we could
contact to get them, please call one of us with the information.



At its annual August
meeting, the Fraser
Educational Foundation
honored the passing of

Theodore Souris (well
known in the Fraser
business community) by
awarding a $500 mini-

grant in his name to Milo
Perrault, Fraser High

L to R:

Nicholas Souris, Milo Perrault, Audrey

SOURIS MEMORIAL MINI-GRANT church, and community for

Audrey "Kleino” DeFauw

School Science teacher.

Mr. Souris passed
away in December, 1990
from a sudden heart
attack. He was the owner

of Carbide Technologies

of Fraser. His wife,
Bernice, is a trustee of
the Fraser Educational

Foundation and both have
been active in business,

ed

"Kleino" DeFauw (Class of'54 and also Foundation
Trustee), Kimberly Souris

00

MARY E. YTATHAMY
FOLLETTE, Class of 1933,
died December 15, 1990.
Twin sister of Louise

"Latham" Lappinen

ROGER DEVOLDER, Class of
1959, died in Florida the
early part of 1991.

EDWARD NIELSEN, Class of
1950, died July 6, 1991
in Macomb Hospital
Center. Born in Warren,
July 8, 1930, he attended
Fraser Schools. Mr. Ed
was a self-employed

IN MEMORIAM. . ..

electrical consultant
after retiring in 1988 as
assistant director of the
building and safety
engineering department
for the city of Warren.
He also served as
electrical inspector for
the city of Warren and
electrician for Chrysler
Corp.

A Us Air Force
veteran, he served on the
administrative board and
the board of trustees for
Immanuel Lutheran
Methodist Church, East
Detroit. He was also a

many years. Residing in
the Fraser School
District since 1966, both
of their children,
Kimberly - Class of 1987
and Nicholas - Class of
1986, are presently
helping their mom in the
business.

The Fraser
Educational Foundation, a
non-profit organization,
was established in
December of 1987 to
assist the Fraser Schools
by offering financial
assistance for projects
that would not be
normally covered by the
school ©budget process.
Since that time, the
Foundation has sponsored
over $20,000 worth of
mini-grants to teachers
and staff for special
projects to enhance our
children's educational
opportunities.

Nicholas Souris has
informed the Foundation
that he wishes to
continue sponsorship of a
$500 mini-grant yearly in
the name of his father.

class representative for
his graduation class of
1950 in the Fraser High
School Alumni 25+ Club.
Surviving are his
Marilyn; daughter,
Stanczak; son,
and Sisters,
Tribble ('45),
Wolanski ('46),
Theresa Hagerty

wife,
Susan
Chris;
Lillian
Violet
and
('51) .

Our sincere condolences
to the surviving members
of our alumni families.



C) June "Haist" Taylor '61, Janice "Wood" Schneider
'61, Darryl Matthews '61

C)Phyllis "Nelson" McKinley '42, Otis McKinley (Doc
& Mayor)

@ Lowel 'Buck' Steffens '61, Paul Lacrosse '61

C) Chris "Pastalewicz" Stevens '64, Audrey "Kleino"
DeFauw '54

C) Class of 1930-39: (1l-r) Gretchen "Steffens" Olse
Alvin Steffens, Marion "Meininger" Minda, Cornel
nsteffens" Starkey, Irma "Dierlein" Schurig,
Mildred Reindel, Helen Bloom, Irvin Reindel

L to'R: Nicholas Souris, Milo Perrault, Audrey
"Kleino" DeFauw (Class of'54 and also Foundatior
Trustee), Kimberly Souris

Class of '58: (l-r) Kathy "King" Drake, Rosemary
Terzo, Lonnie Kleino,Bill Lucas, Betty Wendzell,
Jerry Koelzer, Beverly "Kollmorgen" Minda, Sand)
"House" Spearman, Bob Wilson, Pat "Haight"

Lawless, Margaret "Wilson" Steffens, Phil McNary



CLASS OF 1951 CELEBRATES

Theresa "Gregory” Bielawski

...and a good time was Springs, Colorado; spouse, Jerry, from Forth
had by all. The fortieth Shirley "Sieman" Bauer Wayne, Indiana; Jean
reunion of the Class of and spouse, Arnie, from ‘"Dobies" Klein and
1951 took place at Boyne City; Alex Toth and spouse, Ken, from
Dante's Restaurant in spouse, Marie, from Metamora; John Hartsig
Fraser on Saturday, Fraser; and Jim Wnuk and from Howell; Carlyle
September 7, 1991. Our spouse, Birdie from St. Gaulin and Mrs. Moose.
president, Ralph Bock, Clair. Carlyle related how the
was here from Merriam, Conversation ran hickname "Moose" was
Kansas. freely, with plenty of credited to his
Others in reminiscing an catching grandfather and how the
attendance: Jenny up accomplished in a name has stuck, even to
"Clutts" Johnson and relatively short time. this day.
spouse, Don, from New After dinner, some of us It was great to be
Baltimore; Mary Ann went to Ralph Bock's room at the reunion and talk
"Dadswell" Petri and at the Days Inn to see to all our former
spouse, Richard, from slides of our high school classmates. We hope that
Rochester Hills; Ron days. everyone will make an
Davies and spouse, Jill, The next day was the effort to come to the
from Shelby Township; annual alumni picnic next annual picnic,
Theresa "Gregory" which most of us September 13, 1992.
Bielawski and spouse, attended. Other Those that have not
Ralph, from Fraser; classmates who came, but attended past picnics
Cheryl "Hein" McPherson were not able to attend just don't know what they
and spouse, Ken, from the dinner the night are missing. Come and
Goodrich; Nancy "Nelson" before, were Joyce find out! See you next
Bock from Colorado "Oehmke" Cornelissen and September.

25+ ALUMNI NEWSLETTER

GOES TO SUBSCRIPTION
Cappy Steyer

The newsletter, in the past, has been mailed to all graduates and has been subsidized with funds received from the
Annual Picnic and other contributions.

Beginning with the January issue in 1993, there will be a subscription fee of $2 per graduate family. This change
has become necessary to offset increasing costs related to the printing and mailing of the newsletter.

To avoid missing a newsletter, we ask that you complete the form below and mail along with your check, made pay
to FHS 25+ Alumni Club, to the address shown on the bottom of the form.

NEWSLETTER SUBSCRIPTION
[ ] Check here if address below is new or changed

NAME:
First Last Maiden
ADDRESS:
CITY: STATE: ZIP;
PHONE: GRADUATION YEAR:
[ ] TEACHER [ ]FRIEND CLASS OF | ]

Make check payable to:
Fraser High School 25+ Alumni Club & mail to:
16740 14 Mile Rd., Fraser, Ml 48026



THE ORIGIN OF A LOGO
Ralph Bielawski

In about 1947 or 1948, mny
father decided to donate some
warm-up jackets for use by the
Frase High School football
team. It has been rumored -
totally unfounded - that this
bequest was prompted by the
amount of time his son spent
sitting on the bench on cold
fall days. At any rate, the
company that was to produce
the warm-up jackets asked for
a copy of the school logo to
imprint on the back of the
jackets. I relayed the
message to our coach, Kenneth
Sauder and, in a matter of
minutes, he drew up the logo
reproduced on this page. I
don't know how 1long this
symbol was used by Fraser High
School, but I do know some of
the warm-up jackets were still
in use when my son was a
freshman at Fraser High School
in 1970.

A REUNION WITHIN A REUNION
Ralph Bielawski

If you attended the reunion the last two years, you may have
noticed that we asked you to give us information about your
spouse or guest who did not attend Fraser High School . We felt
it was important to know where these people came fron,
particularly if it was from a nearby and/or rival school.

Bill Gearhart, did you see Georgia Kellar at the reunion?
According to our information, you both graduated from East
Detroit High School in 1954. How about Clare Miller and George
Wright. They were at the reunion and they both graduated from
Mount Clemens High School in 1939. Hope they recognized one
another.

Of those spouses and guests who registered, six graduates of
East Detroit and Eastland High Schools were present, five from
Roseville, three from Lincoln. All the nearby schools were
represented as well as high schools in Pennsylvania, Tennessee,
Ohio, North Carolina, and as far away as Korea.

Many of the spouses and guests were not entered into our
registry. Hopefully, next year more will register. We will post
the registry at the registration desk and on the bulletin board
so perhaps there can be some mini-reunions taking place also.



I have enjoyed the
newsletters a lot, two
issues in particular.
Issue #3 with the Class
of '44 picture and issue
#5 with scenes of early
Fraser-they bring forth
memories of my boyhood in

Fraser. As a young lad,
I used to pump gas at the
Fraser Gas & Service
Station. The service

station was part of a
large building that had
one or two apartments on
the 2nd floor. Cass
Shaft, wife and child,
lived in one of them and
I had the honor of having
dinner with them on one
or more occasions-Cass
Shaft was very
instrumental in planting
the desire in me to want
to go to college. I was
glad to know that he was
still around (as well as
Mr. Miller).

As for the building
with the peaked dome, I
believe it used to house
a Kroger store for a
while and I worked in it.
Next to this building on
Utica was what we Kkids
called the Candy Store,
selling candy and ice
cream. I worked in this

WE GET LETTERS....

store as a soda jerk for
a summer. My 1longest

work stint was in the
Schott's Store next to
the bank. I used to

clerk there after school
and on Saturdays.

So much for the
past. Here are a few
autobiographical lines
for those who are

interested...
I graduated from the
University of Michigan in

1949 with a BSE in
Electrical Engineering.
In 1948 I married my
college sweetheart,

Ilene, who also graduated
from the U of M in 1949
as a social worker. In
1950 we moved to Seattle
where I went to work for
the Boeing Company and
worked for them as a
Flight Control Engineer
for 30 years. I am
presently retired and
live in a modest house in

a small community of
Normandy Park with my
"First Edition Wife". We
were blessed with two

daughters who live nearby
and have presented us
with 4 grandchildren.

It's not likely I'll ever
make a reunion - 1Ilene
and I seldom get back to
Michigan. (I) do wish my
classmates the best for
their Autumn Years,
however.

Yours truly,

Robert S. Angle

To all those who worked
on putting together the
1991 Fraser High School 25+
Alumni Picnic:

I have been a loyal
attendee of my class reunion,
but 1991 was my first
experience with 25+ Alumni
Picnic. Renewing
acquaintances with a number
of folks who graduated both
before and after the class
of '64 was great. I was able
to renew friendships with
folks who I hadn't seen in
30 years! What a great trip
down memory lane.

Congratulations to
you, one and all, for a job
well done.

Sincerely,
Pat Laughlin
Class of '64

FRASER SLATES FIRST

SPORTS HALL OF FAME DINNER

Joyce "Soltman” Gozdor

Thirteen individuals and the 1981 football team were the

first inductees Saturday, October 17,

1991,

School Athletic Hall of Fame.
The ceremonies took place at the Imperial House in Fraser
followed by a dinner which started at 7:15 PM.
The 1981 Fraser football team compiled an 11-1 record,

losing to Escanaba,

16-6 in the state championship game.

into the Fraser High

The

Ramblers were the first Class A team from Macomb County to make

it to the finals.

The inductees, along with their sport and year of
graduation, if applicable, are:

Gregg Buss (baseball, basketball, '69); Ron Davies
(baseball, '51): Ron DelPapa (baseball, '67):; Doug Dobrie
(baseball, '61); Leslie "Flanagan" Wheeler (softball, '77); Ken
Kilgo, (football, '70); Tom Kolioupoulos (hockey, '82); Dave
Nowinski (swimming, '79); Tom Sayer (football, '62); Tom Trammel
(basebell, '55); Judie Shorner (volleyball, '79); Tom Lusk

(athletic director); and Mark Andrews (announcer,

170) .

The guest speaker for this special event was Ray Lane.
Anyone wishing to nominate an athlete to the Hall of Fame

may do so by sending a letter to FHS Athletics,

Fraser, MI 48026.

34270 Garfield,



MISSING CLASSMATES

Keeping track of a couple thousand classmates is a difficult and time consuming job. Frequently, we hear comments such as: "He lives
right down the block” or *Her sister lives in Fraser”. We need your help and, if you can assist in tracking down anyone listed below, we
would appreciate it. As you can see, the Classes of 1957, and 1964-67 are missing many people. Please take a few minutes to review
the list and, if you know the address of any of these people, contact any one of the committee members. Also, if you know of former
students that did not graduate, but attended a part of their high school years at FHS, let us know. We will send them a newsletter

enabling them to choose to pay for a subscription, register for the picnic, or place a happy ad.

19833
LongneckerFritch, Zola
1937
Shear, Frances
Vargo, Robert
1938
Deatherage, Marjorie
1938
Alexander, Geneva

1942
Hilyer, Hope

1944
Harder, Myra
Nelson-Rugenstein, Matilda
Roberts, Theda
Vossberg, Barbara

1945
Glisson, Joyce
Jones, Joy

1947
Towns, Elizabeth

1948
Gibson, Gloria
LaFell, Marilyn

1949
Hauschultz, Elizabeth

1950
Gibson, Hugh

1951
Angle--Oberliesen, Patricia
Grunst-Moore, Arlene
Kuehn-Fannen, Marilyn
McFeeley, James

1952
Bernardi, Ann
Brink, Patsy
Edward, Ray
Slaughter, Howard

1954
Townsend, Robert

1955
Briston-Neufer, Margaret
Dessling, Richard
Hellebuyck-Roberts, Carol
Rudzinski, Christine

1956
Evans, Cynthia
Groth-Dessert, Sonja
Hinz, Ronald
Wittebols-Gunningham, Joan

1957
Briston, Diane
Champine, Philip
Davies-Boherty, Joan
Grzyb, Antoinette
Harms, Glen
Manke, Ted
Pallaschke, Witliam
Schatffner-Stebbins, Harriet
Severson, Carol
Turkish, Jean
Vincent, Cary
Waest-Hermon, Joan
Ziehms-Phillippi, Sally

1958
Jasin, Alvin
Love, Marjorie
Rudzinski, Richard

1959
Delise, Timothy
Dierolf, Neil
Groth, Judith
Riggen, Wade
Schaefer, Electra
Schaffer, Joanne
Sibley, Kay

1980
Heiser, Roger
Hogue, Judy
Opie-Soma, Bonnie
Parker, George
Pilat, Jim
Scripnek, Shirley
Sutton, Juanita

1961
Neda, Patricia

1962
Constable~Johnson, Sandra
Daly, Dennis
Decoster, Dennis
Pattenaude, Sue
Sprader, Gary
Tanguay, Robert

1963
Beck, Sammy Ruth
Bristol, Jacqueline
Eckhout, Mark
Herber, Albert
Lightfoot, Michael
Phair, Michel Wesley
Wieckowski-Peltier Rose Ann
1964
Adams, Charles
Bechard, Richard
Borren, James
Carstens, Jimm
Constable, Margaret
Fox, Janell
Hacker—Jagacki, Barbara
Heimes-Keric, Pat (Lillian)
Hosten-Schell, Kay
Kozdron, Paul
Law, Jack
McDonald, Dennis
Milko, Cheryl
Mitchell-Isaacson, Maureen
Muhlhammer, Donald
Parrot, Ronnie
Patterson, Carole
Paul, Sandra
Perkins, Carl (Dave)
Rohlifs, Ronald
Russell, Joyce
Seidon, Ron
Smith, Karen (Lora)
Stirling, James

1965
Berryhill, Lowell
Bill, John
Bryan, Tomaski, Cheryl R.

Campbell-Cutting, Georgia E.

Carstens, Robert W.
Chafin, Marva Jane
Chateau, Patricia Mary
Conkle, Sheiia

Connelly, Kathleen A.
Delahaye, Richard
Desmet-Dubay, Mary Beth
Ettiger, Robert M.
Exworthy, Kareen F.
Fournier, Suzanne J.
Gerwatowski, Carol L.
Giannotta, Diane J.
Hiemke-Moncrieff, Lois J.
Hier, Kay

Holmden, Carol S.

1965 (Cont’d)
Knight-Fromm, Adele A.
Kochan, Rodney W.
Krajenke, Mary Ann
Kuebler, Karen S.

Ladd, George C.

Lambertz, Werner H.
Martin-Dachnowski, Linda K.
Mastervich~Lubienski, Justine
Matthews, Sharon M.
Mensior, Cindi A.

Mesk, Kenneth A.

Moore, Linda C.

Nelson, John

Nobles, Donna

Ohilrich, Donna F.

Padden, Kathieen

Paquette, Lee J.

Reid, Robert V.

Sayer, Michael N.

Sprader, James

Stratton, Steven W.
VanWigerden, Judith

1966
Allard, Rene
Atwood, Marcia
Audette, Terry
Beneux, Jim
Beverage, John
Billington, Pat
Bowerman, Corinne
Burdell, Lorraine
Burke, Mary
Comer, Lee
Cook, Richard
Crabtree, Jim
Crownover, Connie
DeFranco, Marie
Delavy, Sue
Deroy, Carol
Dubik, Mike
Floyd, Dave
Good, Darren
Gross, Ann Marie
Hall Sharon
Hudson, Jim
Knapp, Ed
Kotecki, Carol
Kropwinicki, Bruce
Kurpa, Kathy
Lester, Marianne
MacArthur, Gary
Miller, Gayle
Myatt, Eugene
Napoletano, Linda

1966 (Cont’d)
Orlando, JoAnn
Ostroski, Andrea
Rausch, John
Rocheleau, Nancy
Schoenher, JoAnn
Schultheis, Kris
Scott, Chuck
Smith, Dan
Tallent, Jack
Wasner, Jim
White, Janet
Whitener, Carol
Worman, Crystal

1887
Blackwell, Mariene
Boght, Edna
Broyles, Bonnie
Bunnei, Raymond
Butkus, Cherl
Coleman, Thomas
Connolly, Patrick
Davies, Shirley
Eller, Calvin
Greene, John
Gregg, Ruth
Griffin, Kathleen
Halfacre, Joyce
Holmden, Robert
Huli, Pamela
Hume, Audrey
Kujawski, Alex
Lodge, Barbara
Lowe, Lisa
McGuire, Dennis
Medel, Pam
Milner, David
Nelson, Steven
Prosser, Lee
Schoener, Mike
Schroeder, LeRoy
Shifflett, Diane
Shoemaker, Marie
Smith, Floyd
Taylor, Mike
Thompson, Carol
Torregrossa, June
Westley, Mary Jane
Whitener, Ken
Wilson, Michael
Wilson, Mollie
Wittenmyer, Michelle



RON anp SHIRLEY BEMKE

" R & S Gun SHop
Buy, Sew, Traoe Guns
Hunting, FisHiNG EauiPMENT & Suppties
“Licenses & Barr
P.O. Box 276 County Roap 612
Lewiston, Mi 49756 (517) 786-2964
293-8230 293-9843
FRASER SERVICE
A
TOWING » REPAIRS
16635 14 MILE ROAD AT UTICA ROAD
FRASER. MICHIGAN 48026
MON. - FRI. SAT SUN
6AM. -10PM. 7AM. - 10PM. 9AM. -5PM.
Steve Jablaoui
9
Chester’s
MEN’S WEAR
ALTERATIONS AND REMODELING OF
LADIES AND MEN'S CLOTHES

36660 Garfield at 16 Mile Rd.

Phone: 791-1360 Mt. Clemens, MI 48043

(/\mr R. Eldon Industries, Inc.

Ly - —
\ Automated Industrial Systems

Prototype Machining

(313) 293-2950

FAX (313) 293-8410

33280 Groesbeck Highway

Fraser, Michigan 48026

ROBERT E. STORKS
PRESIDENT

DZ = p

TELEPHONE 293-3633

S. J. GREGORY, D.D.s.

32545 GARFIELD FRASER, MICH. 48026

STAIE faRm

niveance

WALTER L. KRASZEWSKI, CLU

LICENSED INSURANCE COUNSELOR

Telephone
792-1591 OFF.
781-3299 OFF.

38300 GARFIELD RD.
FRASER, MICHIGAN 48026

OFFICE 776-7410
RES. 375-2943

WARY2) Trammel & c4iioc£atu

(jom 'jzamms[

22777 HARPER

SUITE 206 ST. CLAIR SHORES, MI 48080

293-8230 293-9843

FOSTER’S
TOWING AND REPAIRS, INC.

32535 GROESBECK HWY.
2 BLOCKS SOUTH OF 14 MILE ROAD
FRASER, MICH. 48026

MON.-FR. — 7AM.TO8PM.
SATURDAY — 8AM.TO4PM.
SUNDAY  — CLOSED

(313) 977-8610
FAX: (313) 977-8860

Five &tar Systems Inc.

Automation Specialist

Ralph E. Beyer
Executive Vice President

5400 18 Mile Rd.
Sterling Heights, Ml 48314-4104

THE DEFAUW S
AUDREY
WILBERT

TERRY
DANNY

]r'ajer jé)ri st

16740 FOURTEEN MILE ROAD
FRASER. MICHIGAN 48026-1997

PHONE: (313) 293-2160




